
Dear Oregon Legislature: 
 
I implore you to vote “No” on HB 1530.  Oregon is already one of the smallest producers of 
emissions.  Reducing is important but we do not have much to reduce compared to other states and 
countries.   Passing this bill and decimating our small and rural Oregon  businesses is not 
justified.   Taking away jobs and our way of life is not justified by the negligible emissions reduction 
resulting from the passing of HB 1530.  Retraining and relocating us,  seizing of our lands and homes by 
the government …………. all the things Americans have fought and died for over the past 100 years.  HB 
1530 is not even American because its emission reduction does not justify the harm to the state’s 
economy and quality of life.    
 
Oregon is one of the greenest states and reducing emissions is important to all of us but crippling our 
state’s economy with massive taxes is not the answer.   
 
Please do not pass HB 1530. 
 
Patricia Burres 
Irrigon, OR 97844 
541-571-5888 
 


